
 
 
Sunflower Home Learning: Week beginning 6th July 
 
Hello Sunflowers, 
 
On rainy days, I have been reading my books and playing games, like Scrabble. What do you do on 
rainy days? I wonder if you have been playing board games too? Don’t forget, if you would like to 
send me a photo of something you have been doing at home, I will put it on our blog. You can send 
photos to: pupils@stanfordschool.co.uk Your grown up will have to give permission too. If you scroll 
down, you will be able to see some of the amazing home learning that your friends have been 
sending.  
 
Here is your home learning for this week. You will notice I’ve added ‘Spelling Practice’ There are 
some easier spelling quizzes there and you will find the answers at the bottom of each page. I’ve also 
added some Spelling Practice Games to Spelling Shed for you to play.  Hope you have a lovely week. 
Love from, Mr. Brady ☺                                                                              
 
Other task:  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GJtvjxBYg7I 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Eok_d5ch0OU&t=1s 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hiQwJQuuMvk 
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